
2025 WESTWOOD GOLF ANNUAL REPORT  

 

1. Opening – Thank you for your time and for having us. 

2. On January 3rd Bobby Florer retired as the Assistant golf Professional II after 38 years of service.  

On February 7, Tyler Baumann became the Program Coordinator/Assistant Golf Professional.  Tyler 

has been with Westwood for over 15 years.  He started out as a Cart and Range Attendant, moved 

into the pro shop part time and worked in the grill part time, before moving into the Golf Shop 

Assistant position for the last 10 years. 

3. Westwood Men’s Golf Association 

 WMGA Saturday League began Saturday, March 8th and will end with The Club Championship 

on August 20th. 

 Thursday League began Thursday, March 20th and finishes Thursday October 23rd.  They will start 

with 2 Man – 9 hole tournaments followed by 12 weeks of league play and finishing with more 

2 Man - 9 hole tournaments. 

4.  Westwood Ladies Play Days 

 Thursday Morning Play Days beginning in May  

5. Senior Play Days 

 Starting April and ending in October.  Playing every Wednesday. 

 20 to 30 participants 

6.   50th Invitational- July 4, 5 & 6, 2025.  Averaging 140 players per year over the last 10 years.  We are 

having a dinner and band out this year to celebrate the 50th. 

7.    First Tee – Spring, Summer and Fall.  Wednesday nights, 60 kids per session.  

8.   U.S. Kids in 2024 – 387, 2023 – 413, 2022 – 456 players, 2021 – 463, 2020 – 391 and 2019 – 351 

players. 

9.  South Central Section, PGA, Jr. Tour – Scheduled for June 4, 2024.  Attendants as scorers and 

markers. 90 players annually. 

10. Westwood Free Jr. Clinic, June 11 and 12, 2024.   

11. Westwood Jr. Academy:  90 – 2024; 90 – 2023; 90-2022; 91-2021; 60-2020; 85-2019; 65-2018; 

56 – 2017; 82 – 2016; 92 -2015; 97 – 2014; and 87 - 2013. 

 Begins June 17th and finishes with our Jr. Academy Championship on July 23rd.   

12. Pro Shop discount to Annual Members, Men’s and Ladies Golf Associates 

 Promote Customer loyalty to pro shop and to Westwood GC  

13.  Host Norman High on Mondays, Norman North on Tuesdays and Middle  Schools (Alcott/Irving   

and Whittier/Longfellow) on Wednesdays. Southmoore and CCS Monday – Thursday. 

14.  6A Girls – Sabercat JV- 9-hole tournament - March 12.  Robert O. Smith Spring Break Junior 

Invitational 2nd Annual Tournament on March 19th.  This is a new tournament that was introduced 

to us by Greg Grost.  6A Lady Sabercat Varsity Invitational - March 24, 6A Boys Sabercat Varsity 

Invitational – March 25, 2025.  NHS-Middle School Invitational on April 2.  Varsity boys assist in all 

tournament functions to learn what it takes to run a tournament.  We are in talks to do a Fall 25 

Lady Sabercat and Sabercat Tournaments. 



 

Total rounds in FY20 – 30,996; FY21 – 36,553; FY22 - 38,257; FY23 – 37,257; and FY24 – 35,327. 

 

Thank You To: My Staff (Bobby Florer, Tyler Baumann, Lonnie Burks, Gary Holm and Jay Gibson) and 

the Grounds Crew (Paul Krout, Mike Winkler, Eric Dissell, Brian Sullivan and Joe Pempin).  Paul has truly 

made this more of a team concept.  He includes the pro shop staff with any changes to the course. 

Jason Olsen, Mitchell Richardson, Esther Rojo and Karla Sitton – For all their help and guidance. 

 

 Thank You for giving me this opportunity, I’m honored to be the Golf Professional at Westwood Golf 

Course.   

  


